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Purpose:   

This policy describes the course numbering system at the University. 

 

Policy:   

Courses numbered 100 to 299 inclusive are primarily for freshmen and sophomores; 300 to 499 are 

primarily for juniors and seniors. Some courses numbered between 400 and 499 are acceptable for 

graduate credit. Beginning with the summer 2011 term, these courses will have a “G” after the 

course number. Courses numbered above 500 carry graduate credit. 

 

 


